
 

           

 

 

 

August 5, 2019 

 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
Rosemary Chiavetta, Secretary 
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission 
Commonwealth Keystone Building 
400 North Street, 2nd Floor 
Harrisburg, PA 17120 
 
 

Re:  Petition for Clarification and Reconsideration of the Broadband Cable 
Association of Pennsylvania, Inc. - Final Policy Statement Order 
Regarding the Reporting of Intrastate Operating Revenues for Section 510 
Assessment Purposes by Jurisdictional Telecommunications Carriers 
Offering Special Access and Other Similar Jurisdictionally-Mixed 
Telecommunications Services. 
Docket No. M-2018-3004578 

 
 
Dear Secretary Chiavetta: 
 
The Member Companies of the Pennsylvania Telephone Association file this 
correspondence in support of the Petition filed by the Broadband Cable Association of 
Pennsylvania in the above referenced matter and ask that the Commission reconsider its 
Final Policy Statement Order issued on July 11, 2019, for the reasons stated therein. 
 
Please feel free to call me with any questions or concerns. 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       
  
        Steven J. Samara 
        President 
 
 


